
2022 ~2023 PTA  Reflections Art Program 

 These activities are not sponsored or endorsed by the Northshore School District or any of its schools.  The district assumes no 

responsibility for the conduct during or the safety of the activities.  Northshore School District shall be held harmless from any cause of ac-

tion, claim, or petition filed in any court or administrative tribunal arising out of the distribution of these materials including attorney’s fees 

and judgment or awards.  

Reflections categories include: 

Literature ~ 2,000 word limit, typed or hand written, single sided, pages numbered 

Photography ~ print may be 3” X 5” up to 8” X 10” and must be mounted on mat board 

Music Composition ~ 1 GB in file size and no more than 5 minutes in length 

Visual Arts 2-D ~ may not exceed 24” X 30”, and can’t be thick (no stretched canvas) 

Visual Arts 3-D ~ 3 photos of  the 3-D piece (different angles), mounted on mat board 

Dance Choreography ~ 1 GB in file size and no more than 5 minutes in length 

Film Production ~ 1 GB in file size and no more than 5 minutes in length 

• Students in grades K-5th may participate. 

• Any questions can be sent to Cynthia Loland at reflections@erpta.org  

• For more information on rules, size specifications and format go to: www.wastatepta.org/

events-programs/reflections  

• Additional entry forms will be available on the ERPTA website at www.eastridgepta.org. 

• All submissions will be on display at Art Walk in the Spring, and/or via a Digital Showcase. 

• Submissions will be due by Friday, November 18th  to the school office or contact Cynthia 

Loland to arrange for a contactless porch pick-up or drop-off of art and entry form.    

This year’s theme is:  

“Show Your Voice” 

Contact Cynthia Loland with questions at reflections@erpta.org 

 The Reflections Art Program is a National and Washing-

ton State PTA cultural arts program.  The purpose of  this pro-

gram is to provide an opportunity for students to use their crea-

tive talents by expressing themselves through their own original 

works of  art. 



  Every fall the PTA promotes an art 

contest for interested students.  Their 

entries may be judged by their school first, then on to district 

and possibly State and Nationals!  It’s a fun way for kids to tap their 

creative side.  This year’s theme is:   

               “Show Your Voice” 

CATEGORIES: 

Literature  

Photography 

Music Composition 

Visual Arts 2D 

Visual Arts 3D 

Dance Choreography 

Film Production 

• Visit www.eastridgepta.org & 

www.wastatepta.org/events-programs/

reflections for guidelines on category sub-

missions. 

• Submissions will be due by Friday, 11/18. 

• Contact Cynthia Loland at reflec-

tions@erpta.org with any questions! 



  Every fall the PTA promotes an art 

contest for interested students.  Their 

entries may be judged by their school first, then on to district 

and possibly State and Nationals!  It’s a fun way for kids to tap their 

creative side.  This year’s theme is:   “Show Your Voice” 

CATEGORIES: 

Literature  

Photography 

Music Composition 

Visual Arts 2D 

Visual Arts 3D 

Dance Choreography 

Film Production 

WHAT TO DO NOW: 

• Share the opportunity with your student! 

• Keep an eye out for an entry form link coming 

soon! 

• Submissions will be due by Friday, 11/18! 

• Visit www.eastridgepta.org & 

www.wastatepta.org/events-programs/

reflections for guidelines on category submis-

sions. 


